
Elm class Newsletter
Welcome to Elm, we are going to have a fantastic year. I am excited to get to know each one of you and introduce our new topic, which

is ‘Our Blue Planet’. We will be exploring the depths of the ocean! We look forward to hearing all of the books you have read during

the summer holidays!
What we are covering in each subject 

Literacy- We will be looking at a range of different writing styles and

approaches. We will be using the books ‘Dear Earth’ and ‘Dolphin Boy’ to

influence our writing.

Science- In science we will be looking at living things and their habitats.

Music- In music this half term we will be creating compositions in response to

an animation.

Art- We will be learning about artists and their drawing techniques.

PSHE- In PSHE we will be looking at families and relationships. We will start to

understand that all families are different.

 

MFL- We will be learning how to greet people in the French language.

Computing – This half term we will be learning about how to keep ourselves safe

online.

R.E.–  In RE we will be looking at Christianity and what kind of world Jesus wanted.

Maths-We will be really focusing this half term on place value.

History- In History we will be looking at how children’s lives changed over time.

PE this half term will be on a Tuesday and Thursday

morning.

This term we will be working with Kidderminster

Harriers and Mr Bennet doing football and gymnastics.

Please come to school in your PE kits but bring your

school uniform to school.

We will be a mixture of indoor and outside for our

sessions so please bring your PE kits. 

Forest school will be on a Friday.

Please ensure your child comes to school

with their kit to change into. Please bring

waterproofs and wellingtons to change

into, in a bag.

We do maths 

challenges

 on Tuesdays.

Our spelling 

tests are on

Fridays.

Homework

 is set

on Mondays and

due the following

Monday.


